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April 23, 2025 

 

Obadiah Rutledge 

Secretary of the Senate 
 

RE: Vote Explanation for Senate Bill 430 
 

 

Dear Secretary Rutledge, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my vote explanation for Senate Bill 430. I voted yes on 

this bill because I want to make sure people know what fees they are paying for. However, I was 

hesitant with my yes vote because I had concerns about unintended consequences, as stated by 

stakeholders. My hope is that as this bill gets through the next chamber, the stakeholder 

engagement will increase. Without amendments, the bill could potentially provide confusion, and 

increase burdens for businesses that are already operating transparently and in good faith. I hope 

that my colleagues will consider the relevant and needed engagement from those directly 

affected by the bill to craft a path forward that protects consumers, while supporting fair and 

functional business practices. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Senator Janeen Sollman 

Senate District 15 


